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October 25th, 

19 3 3

Dear Professor Constable,

I have just learned that you are in 

Ottawa and that you intend to visit Montreal early 

next reek. I nhall be very happy if you will 

lunch with me at my house, Noe3450 'îcTavlah Street, 

at one-fifteen p.m. on Tuesday next, October 31et,

Yours faithfully,

Principal

Professor 1.0*Constable,
Care the Rational Gallery of Canada, 
Ottawa.


